

2021-06-30 Credential Formats, Signatures, and Exchange Protocols Drafting Group Meeting Notes

Attendees

- [Daniel Bachenheimer](#), co-chair
- [Kaliya Young](#), co-chair & WG co-chair
- [Trev Harmon](#)

Agenda Items

Time	Item	Who
2 min	Welcome & Antitrust Policy Notice	Trev
	Working on blog article	everyone

Recording - [Link](#)

Notes

- Antitrust and IPR announcement.
- Kaliya provided some information about the other blog post from the ToIP Steering Committee meetings.
- We will need to check to see what the process is in order to get this blog post posted within the ToIP framework.
- Trev discussed the experience getting a mobile driver's license yesterday.
- We worked on the question regarding the use of blockchains.
- Next was a discussion regarding the use of the ToIP model.
- We next worked on the sections regarding BBS+ and WACI PEX.
- We are getting close on getting this finished.

Chat Log

00:07:30 Trev Harmon: <https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oWiaJMy-jxH-K17uPxMWFcRvvaJPFS1w6XcDUMV2MQw/edit>

Action Items

1. We'll meet on Friday.
2. Kaliya is going to ping Judith and Drummond regarding how to get this blog post through the process once it's ready to go.